
  

            
                
     

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am 
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Information about our next Rotary Meeting: 

Wednesday 31st August 2022 

 Speakers:  no regular meeting today                                  Topic: n/a 
But many are going to the Aviation Museum at Bullcreek, and some are off to see the Wheatbelt wildflowers 
On Duty:  Speaker Host, Introduction & thanks:  n/a                                                           Set up/Pack up:  n/a 

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 7th September 

Speaker:  Jonathan Langer 

Topic:  Chiropractor 
 

Speaker Host, Intro & thanks:  Brian Downing 
Set up/pack up:  Peter McSkimming 

 
 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).      Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       

 

Jason Bloxsidge from the NBN came along to tell us how to minimise the risk of being scammed, as the NBN is 
seeking to promote digital inclusion by letting vulnerable people know what it’s all about. The frequency and 
magnitude of scamming in Australia is incredible, and the main vehicles are investment scams as well as dating and 
romance scams. Scammers use big name companies as their cover because the public trusts those companies. Jason 
covered the most common types of scams, with investment scams topping the list. Men are the predominant 
victims in this category, as they tend to fall for the “high return, no risk” propaganda! It is easy to post enticements 
on-line, encouraging one to dabble in crypto-currencies for example. Another frequent scam is when people contact 
their victim claiming physical abuse, and asking for money. Remote Access (RA) scams occur when individuals give 
RA to their devices for whatever reason, and the scammers then download all manner of malware including key 
loggers which can give up one’s passwords. Phishing scams are when an attacker fraudulently tries to elicit sensitive 
information from the victim, thus building up a picture over time which can then be used to access bank accounts 
etc. Beware of blue coloured links that you are asked to click on; they often lead to grief by exposing your system’s 
details. On-line shopping is another favourite vehicle, so check reviews and ask around before you take the plunge. 
Jason cited the case of a local lady allegedly selling puppies, and she netted $381,000 with not a puppy in sight! 
Romance scams prey on the vulnerable, especially those who have recently lost their partner. Jason’s Top Tips are: 
don’t give bank or credit card details over the phone; set up separate bank accounts for different purposes; use pins 
and long passwords; and watch out what you post on social media! If a scammer calls, hang up and if you have fallen 
for something, block your bank account and report it to Scamwatch and IDCare – 2 very useful websites.  

  

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 We welcomed Suzanne our Exchange Student to our 

meeting. Nice to meet you Suzanne! 

 The Year 6 District Final of the Speaking Competition 
takes place next Monday evening 29th August. Pres. 
Frank has the details. 

 22 people have registered for the Aviation Museum 
outing. For last minute bookings please see Frank. 

 

 
 

 
 

Birthdays: Mary Beattie (3 Sep) 

Wedding anniversaries: Jim & Mary Anne Berry (26 Aug); Mike & Yvonne Graham (31 Aug) 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

 

Was the owl upset when he lost his voice?   Didn’t give a hoot! 

NEWS FROM LAST WEEK 
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